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Curtin   University               University of                  RMIT University                      University of Technology,       Queensland University

  of Technology                   South Australia                                                                                Sydney                            of Technology     

1 September 2003

Email:  eet.sen@aph.gov.au
Mr John Carter

Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations

and Education References Committee

Suite SG.52, Parliament House

CANBERRA, ACT 2600

Dear Mr Carter,

Please find attached the Australian Technology Network's (ATN) submission to the Senate Inquiry into higher education funding and regulatory legislation. 

The ATN, on behalf of Australia’s leading innovative universities, welcomes the opportunity to contribute to a debate which will have far reaching ramifications for the future of our higher education sector. Our submission identifies  key areas of the package which we believe must be addressed, as part of any legislative changes. 

The ATN would be pleased to take part in the public hearings being conducted by the Committee as part of the inquiry process.

Yours Sincerely

Vicki Thomson

Director, Australian Technology Network
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